
 

We would like to extend a big Broadway thank you to Kingdom 

Impact Global Worship Centre for hosting a fun Ice Cream Social 

and to and Spark Summer Camp 2024 for the thoughtful care 

packages. Our residents greatly appreciated it! 



Happy Birthday! 
 

Residents: 

Joyce C.     8/1 

Helen G.     8/2 

Lorena G.    8/7 

Virgus B.    8/8 

Pansy R.    8/10 

Edna S.     8/10 

Bobby P.     8/13 

Mae I.    8/14 

Rod B.     8/15 

Betty T.    8/15 

Dennis C.    8/16 

Shirley L.    8/21 

Ramona G.    8/23 

Julia R.    8/26 

Ramona D.    8/26 

Loretta D.    8/28 

Lillie G.     8/28 

Rose D.      8/30 

 

Employees:  

Terance Allen   8/3 

Asia Jones    8/4 

Anthony Verdin    8/7 

Courtney Carrere    8/8 

Rochelle Londo   8/10 

Crystal Vizinat  8/14 

Anse Barbier    8/22 

Crystle Rohweder   8/22 

Jerimeka Short    8/25 

Anita Poindexter    8/30 

Lora Jenkins    8/31 

Michelle Allen 
Ms. Michelle is humble, kind 

hearted, caring, and 
compassionate. She always 
goes the extra mile for her 
residents. On behalf of The 

Broadway: Congratulations on 
being selected as Employee of 
the Month! Thank you for all you 

do. 

Gilford Bergeron 

 Mr. Gilford is a true walking 

miracle! He has made 

tremendous progress since 

being admitted to The 

Broadway. The beautiful 

smile he now wears says it all. 

On behalf of The Broadway: We 

wish you continued success, Mr. 

Gilford! 

Morgan Cheramie    8/1   1 Year  

Gail Hodges     8/5   10 Years 

Alison Hughes    8/15  10 Years 

Shameka Smith    8/16  13 Years 

Jody Terrebonne    8/21   1 Year 

Dense Roussell    8/31  2 Years  

Happy Anniversary! 

 

Thanks for all you do! Thanks for being you!  

 

The Broadway would like to invite you to our 

Volunteer Luncheon on August 28, 2024 at 

1:30 pm. Hope to see you there!  



Nothing is more iconic than a hot dog on a summer day. On July 17th, residents of The Broadway 

celebrated National Hotdog Day. 







To enrich the l ives of residents, families, and employees by creating communities 

fil led with respect, encouragement, and compassion 

Please remember to let the Activity Department know if you’ve had any changes to your home 

address so you can continue to receive newsletters in 2024. 

Also, if you would like to receive our monthly newsletter via email, as opposed to postal mail, 

please let us know. We’re happy to accommodate your preference! 

For our own success to be real, it must contribute to the 

success of others.  -Eleanor Roosevelt 
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